
  
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

2nd September 2020 
Coronavirus update for parents 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
It has come to my attention that there are some misleading rumours circulating on social media and I am writing to 
explain to you how any cases of suspected coronavirus will be dealt with in school when the children return.   
 
If your child starts to develop symptoms (high temperature, new continuous cough or loss or change to sense of 
smell or taste) in school, we will take immediate action as detailed below. Your child will not be taken to a testing 
centre.  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please ensure that if there has been a change to your two main contact telephone numbers, you call the office on 
0121 327 0594 or email us at enquiry@princealbert.bham.sch.uk immediately. This will ensure that we can contact 
you without delay.  

Please do not send your child to school if they are unwell, even if their symptoms are mild.  

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

Miss M Davies  
Head of School  

Your child will be taken to a designated 
isolation area in school, which is either a 
well-ventilated room or area where two-

metre social distancing can be adhered to. 
They will be supervised by an adult. 

We will inform you and ask you to collect 
your child as quickly as possible.  

You will need arrange a COVID-19 test for your child. (You can 
request a test by visiting: https://www.nhs.uk/ask-for-a-coronavirus-

test or by contacting the NHS on 119 via telephone). 


